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Asheville orthopaedic surgeon Dr. Gordon I. Groh has been named assistant editor for 
the Journal of Shoulder and Elbow Surgery, the official publication for eight leading 
specialty organizations focusing on medical, surgical and physical techniques for 
treating injury and disease of the upper extremities. 

Groh is a nationally recognized. board-certified specialist in shoulder, elbow and hand 
surgery at Blue Ridge Bone and Joint, 

Before joining Blue Ridge Bone and Joint 17 years ago, Groh served as a full-time faculty 
member and director of shoulder and elbow surgery at the University of Colorado 
School of Medicine in Denver. 

He continues to actively pursue research and teaching opportunities, and has presented 
in every major city in the U.S., as well as in Mexico, Canada and Japan. 
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